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From: All Faculty and Staff <ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of 
Archnews <archnews@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 10:09 AM
To: ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: 2011 Mileage Rates Unchanged

TO:  UGA Faculty and Staff 
 
FROM:   Controller’s Division – Accounts Payable/Travel & Encumbrance Section 
 
RE:  2011 Mileage Rates Unchanged                        
 
This memo is to communicate that UGA’s current standard mileage rate will remain at 51 cents until further notice.  The 
IRS recently announced an increase to the standard automobile mileage rate from 51 cents to 55.5 cents effective July 1, 
2011, however, the General Services Administration (GSA) has chosen not to adopt this rate at this time.  The Official 
Code of Georgia Annotated (OCGA) Section 50-19-7 requires the State of Georgia to follow the GSA rates for mileage 
when State employees are reimbursed for use of a privately owned vehicle on official travel; thus the standard mileage 
rate will remain at 51 cents until further notice.  
 
Questions should be directed to Jennifer Collins via email at jfinch@uga.edu 
 


